
Kingston, Jamaica – August 26, 2025 – Jamaica Post wishes to advise that

the last outbound flight to the United States of America (USA) for the

dispatch of Parcels and Packets (letters containing merchandise) will

depart on Thursday, August 28, 2025.

As a result, Tuesday, August 26, 2025, will be the final day to post Parcels

and Packets to the USA at all Jamaica Post locations until further notice.

This measure has become necessary following the issuance of Executive

Order (EO) 14324 by the United States, which suspends duty-free de

minimis treatment for all countries, effective August 29, 2025. Jamaica Post

received official notification of this change today, August 26, 2025. This EO

affects the processing of Parcels and Packets from all countries, not just

Jamaica.

Jamaica Post is actively engaging its partners to address this matter and will

provide updates as soon as additional information becomes available. All

other postal services remain unaffected and continue as normal.

We thank our valued customers for their understanding and continued

support.
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